
 

 
 
 

Hello, 

The Uniting Church in Australia Assembly Standing Committee has formed a 
theological task group to explore Church in the Digital Age with the purpose to 
identify the critical theological, pastoral and practical issues related to the worship, 
witness and service of the Uniting Church in Australia raised by the challenges and 
opportunities of the digital age. 

As the task group begins its work, we are seeking to engage ministries and 
communities already experimenting and connecting with digital/online ministry and 
communities. At this point we would sincerely appreciate short submissions (100-200 
words) detailing how you or your community are or have engaged digital/online 
ministry – what about that engagement excited you, what surprised you, what has 
shaped your broader thinking about church? 

Submissions can be sent to aru@nat.uca.org.au and while all are appreciated some 
submissions will be followed up for further conversation in order to help shape the 
work and report of the task group. 

Thank you for considering sharing your excellent and faithful labour with us. 

Regards, 

Rev Ann Perrin and Josh Wyatt 
Co-Convenors 
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